
From: Lisa Rowley  

Date: April 8, 2021 at 8:30:19 AM EDT 

To: Laura Moy <lmoy@tecumseh.ca> 

Subject: Extend the Trail 

Mayor Gary McNamara and the Town Council 

I’m writing To you as a concerned citizen. 

The Ganatchio Trail needs to be extended! The sidewalk along Riverside Drive is 
dangerously narrow and its residents do not take enough care when backing out of their 
driveways. Several people have almost been injured walking there. 

I think it’s high time the council prioritize public safety over money and do the right thing 
by extending the Ganatchio Trail from Lesperance to Lakewood Park. It would be 
irresponsible to do otherwise. 

 

Thank You 

Lisa J. Rowley 
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